
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

'Broome, Darryl' <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
Date: 1/4/2018 3:41:25 PM

Subject: FW: Palliative Care Legislation

Good Afternoon,
 
So below is a request from the American Cancer Society Cancer Action Network to work with the Office on Aging on 
some legislation. Please advise.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Wolf, Anne [mailto:awolf@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, January 04, 2018 3:00 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: FW: Palliative Care Legislation
 
Catherine,
 
Are you the correct person for this?
 

From: Rivers, Denise 
 
Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2018 11:13 AM
 
To: Wolf, Anne <awolf@aging.sc.gov>
 
Subject: FW: Palliative Care Legislation
 
Anne,
I think this email should go to someone else to handle. Can you send it to whoever you think is appropriate? Thanks.
 

From: Beth Johnson [mailto:beth.johnson@cancer.org] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2018 11:01 AM
 
To: Rivers, Denise <riversd@aging.sc.gov>
 
Subject: Palliative Care Legislation
 
Denise,
 
Hope this email finds you well and warm on this cold January day. Our team with the American Cancer Society Cancer 
Action Network is interested in working with your department on palliative care legislation that would create an 
advisory council that would establish, maintain, operate and evaluate outcomes of palliative care in our state. 
Palliative Care benefits our seniors as well as other patients of chronic illnesses including pediatric patients. We have 
seen this legislative be very useful in other states in preventing hospital readmits and assisting with end of life care.
 
Would you have some time next week to talk further about the legislation we are hoping will be introduced this 
session?
 
Thanks,
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Beth
 
Beth Johnson | South Carolina Government Relations Director
American Cancer Society Cancer Action Network, Inc.
200 Center Point Circle Suite 100
Columbia, SC 29210
Phone: | Mobile: 843.858.2310 | Fax: 803.750.4000
acscan.org

  

This message (including any attachments) is intended exclusively for the individual to whom it is addressed and may contain proprietary, protected, or confidential 
information. If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, copy, or disseminate this message or any part of it. If you have received this 
message in error, please notify the sender immediately.
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